
Thank you for accepting comments on SB 1070 
 
To the Workgroup on Agriculture, Forestry, Fisheries, Rural Communities and Tribes: 
 
We are aware that logging and tree farms on private and public lands are serious contributors to climate 
change. Addressing their impacts is essential to an effective climate agenda. The proposed amendments 
of 16 Nov 2017 are a good step in the right direction. Please insure that forest practices will increase 
carbon density and be more resilient to the hazards caused by climate change. 
 
Maxine Centala 
Concerned Citizens for Clean Air 
PO Box 375 
Seal Rock, OR 97376 
 


